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This Week in Reception 

 

What a busy week we have had in Reception. We have 

been practising our Nativity play and the children have 

remembered the songs to the play really well. It has 

been great seeing them work so well together and enjoy 

performing. Well done to you all! 

 

We have had lots of fun this week thinking about what 

the children would like off Father Christmas. The 

children have been looking through magazines and 

finding toys and games that they would like. They have 

then been practising their cutting and sticking skills, 

making lists to send off to him.  

 

In continuous provision, the children have been making 

Christmas cards and decorations.  
 

Notices  

Thank you to the parents that 

have brought in things from 

home for our classroom. They 

are all very much appreciated. 

We are still looking for more 

wicker baskets and kitchen 

utensils. Thank you  
 

 

 

Next week in Reception 

 

The Nativity is next Monday and productions will take place at 2.00pm and 6.00pm. You will 

receive two tickets for each production. If you require any more tickets for either show 

then please contact a member of staff. You will need to bring your child back to school for 

the 6.00pm production at 5.30pm. This is so we can get your child ready for the show. If 

you are struggling to come back into school then please can you inform Mrs Smith so that 

alternative arrangements can be made. Thank you. 

For the rest of the week we are going to be looking at the Traditional Tale, Little Red 

Riding Hood.  

 

 

 

 

Homework 

The children have a sheet in their 

bag for their homework. This 

homework is for the rest of the 

term and the children can 

complete these as and when 

appropriate.  

 

On ‘Over the Rainbow’ this 

week are...... 

Kayla  

Amelia  

Harvey-Jake  

Florence  

Matthew  

 
 

 


